
 

Join the Single Again Ministry 

For a Night of Games & 
Fellowship 

Friday, December 14th  

7:00 PM – 10:00 PM 
St. John the Evangelist Parish  

689 Ritchie Highway, Severna Park, MD 21146 

in the Gathering Space Meeting Room 

Please bring a game, snack to share and your own beverage. 

For more info: Ministry4SingleAgain@gmail.com, Jeanne Hoover 410-206-1156 
Facebook: Single Again Ministry of Our Lady of the Fields 410-923-7025 or 

tlittle@olfparish.com. 


